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Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti 
Telephone No: 01902 558621 
Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk   

      30th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We are looking forward to inviting you into school for our Autumn term Parents’ Evenings 
after half term. Meetings will be available with your child’s class teacher on Wednesday 6th 
and Thursday 7th November.   
 
 
This meeting will give parents the opportunity to discuss your child’s current attainment, 
how they have settled into the new school year, targets and next steps. It will also give you 
the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
 
10-minute appointments will be available for Nursery parents on; 
 
Wednesday 6th November between 3.30-6.30pm.  
 
 
And for parents of children in Reception to Year 6 on; 
 
Wednesday 6th November and Thursday 7th November between 3.30-6.30pm. 
 
 
Appointments will be booked via a new online booking system. Bookings will close on 
Monday 4th November to allow time for teachers to review their appointments and prepare.  
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How to book your appointment… 

 
You will receive an email containing the following message to the email address you have 
provided school; 
 
         You are invited to make appointments for the school's next parent-teacher meetings.  

The parent-teacher meetings are on 6th Nov 2024 and 7th Nov 2024. 
 

To make your appointments please login at: Parents' Evening - Parent Details Login 
 

To login you will need to enter your name (as shown at the top of your email) and 
your child's name ([First Name] [Last Name]). The login details you enter must 
match those we have on record for you. 

 
Appointments will be available to book from 12:00 on 23rd Oct 2024 until 18:00 on 
5th Nov 2024.  

 
After you have made your appointments you can choose to print or e-mail 
confirmation. 

 
If you cannot login please contact the school office.  
N.B. The email address field on the login page is only used to send your appointment 
confirmation. If you have problems logging in, it will not be because of the e-mail 
address you entered. 

 
You can download a Parent Guide if you would like some detailed instructions on 
how to use Parents Booking. 

 
We look forward to you joining us for parents' evening. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
St Paul's Church of England Aided Primary School 

                           
 
If you have any issues logging on or booking your appointment, please email the school 
office and we will get back to you as soon as possible.  
 
 
We are delighted that this year, we are also holding a Community Fayre on the Wednesday 
Parents’ Evening, in the school hall. We will have a number of organisations on the night 
who will be offering advice and support as well as signposting parents to information.  
 
 

https://parents-booking.co.uk/stpaulspendeford
https://knowledge.parents-booking.com/downloads/Parent%20Booking%20-%20Parent%20Guide.pdf


 

    

 
We currently have the following organisations confirmed… 
 

School Nurses, Outreach, Wolverhampton Information Advice and Support Service (IASS), 

Lads and Lasses (school uniform), Neighbourhood Police team – home and personal security, 

Fire Service – home safety, Dove Family Hub, Financial Wellbeing Support and Advice 

Citizen’s Advice, Reflexions, Voice4Parents, SEND in mainstream nursing team, Huggle Pets and 

the Wolves Foundation.  

 
The community fayre will be open to ALL parents and family members, regardless of 
whether they have a Parents’ Evening appointment on that evening or not. Please do come 
and take a look at the stands, have a chat and find out more what is on offer in our city.  
 

   

 
Best wishes,  

 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher 


